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Dear Parents / Carers 
 
We have reached the end of Term and it is a time to say a huge thank you to everyone who 
has supported the school once again this year.  Without the help and support of parents the 
school would struggle to be the success it is.  Thank you to everyone who has given time to 
support the many activities the children have been involved with or helped individual 
classes within school.  The children have all worked extremely hard and now deserve some 
rest and relaxation over the Summer holiday. 
 
I would also like to say a very big ‘Thank you’ to our wonderful PTA for organising a really 
fantastic Summer Fair on Friday; once again it was a wonderful event and everyone who 
came had a wonderful time. 
 
Time To Celebrate 
Some news I would like to celebrate with you is the fantastic end of Year 6 SATs results.  This 
year the school has achieved 100% of children passing level 4 in Reading, Writing and 
Maths, 70% of children achieved level 5 in Reading and Maths and 50% of children 
achieved level 5 in Writing. 25% of children also achieved level 6 in Maths; these results are 
judged to be Outstanding.  The results also put Barcombe School in the top three primary 
schools in East Sussex when comparing outcomes for children; an achievement we are 
extremely proud of! 
 
Our Year 6 have been a really fantastic class and I wish them every success in their new 
schools in September.  I will miss them and their wonderful parents who have helped and 
supported the school throughout their primary school years. 
 
Diary Dates For September 
Wednesday 3rd September – INSET day, no children in school. 
Thursday 4th September – INSET day, no children in school 
Friday 5th September – First day of Term 1. 
 
I would like to wish you all a very happy, relaxing Summer holiday and I look forward to 
seeing everyone in September! 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Mr S James 
Head Teacher 
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